
	 Your vehicle manufacturer’s warranty cannot restrict you to returning to  
your auto dealer for vehicle maintenance – or to only using the brand of 
replacement parts offered by that dealer.

	 By law, your vehicle manufacturer’s warranty will stay in effect when you 
have regularly scheduled maintenance performed at a qualified facility, like 
our NAPA AutoCare Center, that uses appropriate parts and procedures.

As a consumer, the Magnuson-Moss Act gives you these rights:

Ask our Service Advisor for more details about 
the Magnuson-Moss Act and your rights.

Want Your Vehicle Warranty to Stay in Effect?
Then You’re in the Right Place.

Your new vehicle 
manufacturer’s  

warranty  
can be maintained

	 right 
	 here !


